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Omega Protein Corporation U.S. Atlantic 
menhaden purse seine 

 
 

Stakeholder Notification of conduct of surveillance audit after 
certificate anniversary 

 
 
 

The MSC requires that, if the next surveillance is proposed to be held later than the certificate anniversary, 
the CAB should inform stakeholders before the anniversary date so that they are aware of the revised timing. 
 
Accordingly, Global Trust wishes to notify stakeholders that the 2nd surveillance audit of the above fishery is 
due to occur after the anniversary date of the certificate (2nd March 2022).  
 
A surveillance announcement, including the surveillance audit dates, will be made in advance of the audit in 
accordance with MSC procedures.   
 
 
Any comments may be sent to: 
 
Client Services, Global Trust Certification 
E: ClientServicesie@nsf.org 
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